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Date: November 15, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have experienced yet another fruitful week at our school, with our students 
showcasing their futuristic learning skills through both academic and extracurricular 
activities. It’s genuinely inspiring to witness their growth and enthusiasm! 
 
This week’s highlights feature our senior boys achieving victory at the Skyline Football 
and Basketball Tournaments. Additionally, our Sixth Form scientists made an 
impressive showing at the Biogenesis Engineering competition held at Amity University 
in Dubai, where they demonstrated their innovative ideas and creativity. 
 
Our ECA club provides a platform for students to delve into activities that explore their 
interests outside the classroom. It also includes tailored subject interventions designed 
to support their academic journey. 
 
Our school is dedicated to the holistic development of all stakeholders and actively 
participates in Dubai Fitness Challenge initiatives, which promote physical and mental 
wellness in our community. Our teachers and students inject fun and excitement into 
our routines through assemblies, activities, and PE lessons! 
 
As winter assessments draw near, we kindly ask all families to maintain communication 
with the relevant class teachers. If your child needs any personalized support in any 
subject, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We’re here to assist! The end-of-term 
assessments for Primary students will be from November 25 to 29, 2024. For 
Secondary students, it will commence on November 18, 2024, following the national 
holiday on December 2 – 3, assessments will resume on December 4 and continue 
until December 10, 2024. For Sixth Form students, it will run from November 25 to 
December 11, with national holiday in between. Students are encouraged to prepare 
for their exams in advance. 
 
As the UAE advances toward becoming one of the most transformative nations in line 
with Vision 2031, our educators remain committed to continuous improvement. We 
value your ongoing support in our students’ journey to AUS. We warmly invite you to 
participate in all our community events, as your involvement greatly enhances our 
students' experiences and fosters engagement. Together, let’s inspire and support our 
students, acting as their critical friends. 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

Wishing you all a restful and rejuvenating weekend ahead! 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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